
 

 

 
Information Governance 

White Building 

Littlemore Mental Health Centre 

Sandford Road 

Littlemore 

Oxford 

OX4 4XN 

 

Tel: 0845 219 1269 

Fax: 0845 219 1275  

Web: www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk 

 
 

23 November 2018 

Reference no.18190289  

Dear  

Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act 

Thank you for your email of 2nd November making a request for information under the 

Freedom of Information Act.  You requested the following information and the Trust is able to 

provide the information below in response:   

Request:  

1. How many doctors have been booked outside of IR35 since April 2017? 

2. What is your yearly trust spend (past 12 months) on agency locum doctors via framework 

agencies, broken down into grade and specialty? 

3. What is your yearly trust spend (past 12 months) on agency locum doctors via OFF-

framework agencies, broken down into grade and specialty? 

4. What is your average total charge rate for a locum consultant doctor? 

5. Who is the highest paid locum Consultant, what is the hourly rate and in what specialty do 

they practice? 

6. Please can you outline your spend per agency, broken down by grade and specialty of 

doctor over the past 12 months? 

 

Response: 

1. 0 

2. £3.4 million Total  -   

Adults Consultants £740000,  

Adults Speciality Doctors £145000,  

Older Adult Consultants £759000 

Autism specialist consultants £157000  



CAMHS Consultants £1003000  

CAMHS Speciality Doctors £58000  

Eating Disorder Speciality Doctors £44500 

EMU Consultants £20000 

Forensic Speciality Doctors £182000  

Junior Doctor rota Speciality Doctors £176000  

OOH GPs £153000 

4. £95.84 

5. Older Adult, £125ph 

6. Agency: 
Athona 
CES 
DRC 
Global Medics 

ID Medical 
Interact 
Medacs 
Pertmeps 
Promed 
Pulse 
DayWebster 

 
Consultant SPD GP 

   
£1,993,598.00 £448,818.00 £145,940.00 

Section 43 of the Freedom of Information Act has been applied.  The Trust has disclosed 

agencies and total spend, to do so otherwise would be likely to prejudice to commercial 

interests of the Trust and other people.   

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to me and I will ensure 

the decision is reviewed.  The Trust will consider undertaking a review if requested to do so 

within 40 working days of the date the response is received by the applicant, and will apply 

discretion if a longer period of time has passed. 

Should you wish to make a complaint as a result of the outcome of such a review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision. 

Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints 

procedure provided by the Trust for FoI Act matters. 

The ICO can be contacted at:  

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 

5AF 



Please contact me if there are any further queries. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Underwood 

Head of Information Governance 

 

 


